
 

 

 

 

 

Hi 5N!  

Just a quick note to say that I hope you’re all having a lovely Easter break   

As you all know, I’m a HUGE fan of audiobooks and so I was incredibly excited 
when I discovered that this website is offering free children’s audiobooks to 
listen to while schools are closed: 

https://stories.audible.com/discovery  

All you have to do is choose a book and you can listen to it being read to you! 
Since the website is American, the ‘Elementary’ section of books will be best 
suited to your age. I’m currently listening to ‘Kid Normal’ which is very 
entertaining. 

I hope you enjoy the maths-themed brain teaser for this week… please email me 
your answers via the year 5 account year5shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk and 
I’ll reveal the answer in next week’s letter! 

Weekly brain teaser: 

 
Last week’s answer: Billy (because it’s Billy’s mother who has the five 
children and so Billy is the fifth child!) Well done to all of you that got it. 

Stay safe and keep smiling  
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